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Welcome to this stunning detached house located in
the desirable highly desirable Mill Close, just off
the Lutterworth Road. This property boasts three
spacious reception rooms, perfect for entertaining
guests or simply relaxing with your family. With
four bedrooms, there is ample space for everyone in
the household to enjoy their own private sanctuary.

One of the highlights of this property is the
master bedroom, complete with a dressing area and
ensuite shower room, providing a touch of luxury
and convenience to your daily routine. The two
additional bathrooms ensure that there will be no
more waiting in line during the morning rush.

Spanning over 2,100 sq ft, this house offers plenty
of room for all your needs and desires. Whether
you are looking for a cozy corner to curl up with a
book or a large space to host gatherings, this
property has it all.

Don't miss the opportunity to make this house your
home and enjoy the comfort and elegance it has to
offer. Contact us today to arrange a viewing and
take the first step towards owning this beautiful
property in Nuneaton.
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Dimensions
Ground Floor

Hallway

Lounge
6.50 x 4.36

Dining Room
3.33 x 3.33

Kitchen/Breakfast
Room
6.46 x 3.33

Utility Room

Study
2.85 x 2.67

W/C

First Floor

Master Bedroom
4 x 3.25

Dressing Room

En Suite

Bedroom 2
3.98 x 3

Bedroom 3
3.98 x 3.40

Bedroom 4
2.65 x 2.28

Bathroom

Garage
5.52 x 5.14



Floor Plan Location Map

EPC

Total area: 2100 sqft
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